CHANCERY
ARCHDIOCESE OF BOSTON
2121 COMMONWEALTH AVENUE
BRIGHTON. MASSACHUSETTS 02133

OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR

March 31, 1981

Rev. John J. Geoghan -St. Brendan Rectory 597 Gallivan Boulevard Dorchester, MA 02124

Dear Father Jack,

Thank you for your letter of March 21 acknowledging your appointment to St. Brendan's Parish. I am delighted to know that things are going well.

You have a remembrance in prayer and at the altar for a happy and effective priestly ministry. God bless.

\_ In Christ,

Most Rev. Thomas V. Daily Auxiliary Bishop of Boston

Chancellor

jd

**GEOGHAN-II 01974**